
 

 
 

 
 

PSHE in the headlines! 
 
The last few weeks has seen a string of high profile stories in the press linked to 
PSHE. The Government Education Select Committee recommended that PSHE be 
made statutory and there have been a number of DfE press releases about the 
importance of high quality PSHE in helping children and young people to stay safe. 
This document looking at effective practice has just been published. 
 
https://www.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/41229
1/Personal_Social_Health_and_Economic__PSHE__Education_12_3.pdf 
The Healthy Schools team continues to support all schools in Norfolk with PSHE 
planning and delivery – including a focus on more sensitive and challenging areas.  
 
We will be running training days on promoting effective PSHE on June 9th 10-4 
at West Norfolk PDC and June 19th 10-4 at UEA Sportspark. 
 
 
For more information or to book a place contact 
ecch.healthyschoolstraining@nhs.net 
 

 
 
 

 
 
Adele Godsmark 
 

School Health Partnerships Adviser  
adele.godsmark@nhs.net 
01603 221812 
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